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BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MINUTES 

TOWN OF EPPING, NEW HAMPSHIRE 

January 21, 2021 

 

 
 
 

SPECIAL JOINT MEETING WITH THE EPPING SCHOOL BOARD 
VIA ZOOM 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Chairman Adam Munguia, Selectmen; Mike Yergeau, Cody Belanger and Joe Trombley along 
with Town Administrator Gregory C. Dodge.  Selectman Bob Jordan and Executive Secretary 
Joyce Blanchard were excused.  All attendees signed on to the School Board meeting for a 7:00 
PM appointment.  This was a posted meeting. 
 
MEETING WITH SCHOOL BOARD 
 
The Board of Selectmen met with the Epping School Board at 7:00 PM as part of the School 
Board agenda.  This meeting had been called to order by the School Board Chairman Deborah 
Brooks.  The purpose of the meeting was to discuss areas in which both the Town and School 
could collaborate their efforts when purchasing for both entities.  A variety of ideas were 
brought up for discussion.  Bonnie Sandstrom (School District Business Manager) and Lisa Fogg 
(Town Finance Director) have discussed like areas where the Town and School District could 
maximize their purchasing power.  Areas highlighted: 
 

• Fuel Oil 

• Propane 

• Copier Paper 

• Paving 

• Office Supplies 

• Dumpsters 

• Computer Sales/Service 

• Porta-Potties 

• Pest Control 
 

Both Boards agreed that the biggest savings may come with purchasing of fuel oil and propane.  
All agreed that initial discussions look promising and all look forward to achieving the goal of 



BOS – January 21, 2021 

saving the Town, School District and Taxpayers money.  Bonnie Sandstrom, Lisa Fogg and 
Gregory Dodge will work towards this goal as further discussions continue. 
 
This is the second meeting with the School Board and at the first meeting both Boards agreed 
that quarterly meetings would be the best. 
 
NEXT MEETING 
 
Both Boards will meet again on April 19, 2021. 
 
At 7:45 PM the Board of Selectmen finished their business with the School Board and left the 
meeting to convene their own meeting to consider a few business items. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted. 
 
 
Gregory C. Dodge 
Town Administrator 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Adam Munguia, Chairman 
 
_____________________________ 
Michael Yergeau, Selectman 
 
_____________________________ 
Cody Belanger, Selectman 
 
_____________________________ 
Joe Trombley, Selectman 
 
Note:  Selectman Bob Jordan was excused. 

 
Dated:  January 25, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


